
SSPU vice president Hu Sheng led a delegation to visit the United States 
 

SSPU vice president Hu Sheng led a delegation to visit University of Bridgeport and other 

American universities and had discussions about inter-school exchanges and cooperation from 

October 8 to 13. 

 

    The delegation visited the University of Bridgeport in Connecticut On October 9. Vice 

president of University of Bridgeport Tarek Sobh and related people warmly welcomed the 

members of the delegation. The two sides had discussions about the content of in-depth 

cooperation and exchanges of teachers and students. vice president Hu Sheng and his party also 

looked in the three visiting teachers of School of Economics and Management who are studying 

in University of Bridgeport under the “Teachers' professional development project of Shanghai 

Municipal Education Commission”. The delegation also visited research and development center 

of ATMI headquarters and had in-depth discussion on the electronic waste recycling technology 

cooperation with vice president of ATMI Company Dr. Michael Korzenski. 

 

    The delegation visited Maryland University which has research projects with SSPU on 

October 10 and SSPU former Jinqiao Professor Dr. Li Qinghua and teacher Dr. Wang Jifen of 

School of City Construction and Environmental Engineering who is studying in The State 

University of New Jersey on October 11. 

 

    The members of the delegation included director of the Research Department, Director of the 

Graduate Department Wang Jingwei and Party Secretary of Humanities and International 

Exchange Faculty Ji Zhixiang.

 

                             

   

 


